

P2P Newsletter

Hello, P2P Requestors,

In preparation for the CFS Maintenance Pack (MP) 6.0 upgrade, please be aware of the following:

- Beginning at 3:00 pm on Friday, April 25 no requisitions or vouchers should be created in P2P to avoid validation errors.
- At 5:00 pm on Friday, April 25 SSO login to P2P will temporarily be disabled until the CFS MP 6.0 upgrade integration is complete.
- SSO login access is anticipated to be restored by 9:00 am Monday, April 28.
- If there are any issues with the CFS upgrade integration that will affect SSO login restoration to P2P, additional communications will be sent on Monday, April 28.

The Campus P2P Team sincerely appreciates your consideration, patience, and resilience as we continue to implement this new system and resolve any configuration issues. For any questions, please email csubuy@csub.edu or attend the Open Labs. Thank you.